
 

 

 

 

 

Communication From Brevard Schools.Schools To Remain Closed, 

04.18.20 

 

Schools to remain closed the remainder of the 2019-2020 school year.  
 
Governor DeSantis has announced that Florida schools will remain closed. Distance 
learning will continue in Brevard Public Schools for the remainder of the 2019-2020 
school year. More details to come next week.  
 
Thank you. 
 

Palm Bay Academy will also remain closed and continue with distance learning.  
Thank you and stay safe. 

 


